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DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
18th May 2018 NEWSLETTER  30  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A big well done to our Year 6 children! They have worked incredibly hard and have now completed all of 
their SATs tests.  

Join me in wishing the children in Year 2 the best of luck as they do their SATs tests next week.  

I hope many of you will support your children in walking to school for Walk to School Week. This is a     
fantastic way to help ensure your child has the recommended daily amount of exercise and keep fit.  

I hope you all have a fantastic half term break and I look forward to seeing you all next term for the     
second half of the summer term.   

This will be our final newsletter for this half term. 

Mr Chetty 

Key Stage 1 SAT’s will begin next week, please see below the timetable in order 

to help your child prepare:  

As part of National Walking Month join us in 

walking to school next week. This will take place 

from 21st-24th May. We look forward to seeing 

our children walking to school! 

Next week is History Week at 
Downsell Primary School. The 
focus for this year is on        
Londoners who played a role 
in women's suffrage. We will 
celebrate the centenary of the 

first UK women winning the right to vote. 
We hope to learn a number of things about the 
suffragettes and look forward to sharing the  
information with others during our history  
assembly.  
Please come along at 2pm on Thursday 24th 
May and watch the children share some of the 
work that they have done during History Week.   
 

Phonics screening checks start on Monday 11th June.  

2 more school weeks! 
 

Over the next 2 weeks we will be sending home extra phonics packs for your child to read. 

Please encourage them to read these words and go over the packs everyday. We don't know 

which words will appear on the tests so we're exposing the children to different words. We'll also 

be doing extra revision in class. 
 

Last year we achieved 91% pass rate and this year we're aiming for 93%. With your support at 

home and with our support at school, we're hoping we can reach that number! Let's continue to 

work together and reach our goal  
 

Thank you. 
Year 1 Team. 

21.05.18 English Reading Paper 1 

22.05.18 English Reading Paper 2 

23.05.18 Maths Paper 2— Arithmetic  

24.05.18 Maths Paper 2—Reasoning 

School is closed for 

children on Friday 

25th May 2018– 

Teacher Training Day  



Class Child’s Name 
  

  

  BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT CARDS GOLDEN AWARDS PEN LICENSE 

St. Pauls Riyaaq, Sumeya, 
Mustafa, Leonardo, 
Jessica, Unik, Fortesa 
Ayden-James 

Lily,Jessica Zainab   

Regent Park     Whole Class   

Westminster     Hasib   

Epping Robyn, Asiya Helena, Miran Nikolay   

Blackhorse Road Selma, Martin, Inaya 
Jack, Nur 

Syed, Hajar, Yassin, Ayman, 
Jawaria 

Hajar   

Angel     Usman   

Paddington Shuraim, Mohammed 
  

Banush, Tywrell Mykolas   

Stratford Angel Ali Shay   

Knightsbridge Goncalo, Vanessa Doshika, Marcus 
Nathalie 

Linlatt   

Elephant & Castle Norayr   Andrei Ahmad 

Walthamstow 
Central 

Alex, Rio, Chelsea, Isa-
bella, Thaslima, 
Ritica, Shayan, Neo 
Marwan, Muhamed, 
Mohammed, Shayan 
Snow, Rashadiin 

Alex, Amelja, Isabella, Con-
stantinel, Isabella, Rasdiin 

Constantinel   

Oxford Circus Erion Ishaque, Imani Usman   

Greenwich Enoch Malachi, Ayub Mehmet   

Liverpool Street Miruna-Maria, Rayane Rayane Sophie   

Seven Sisters Sayo, Mickey, Zaccaiah 
  

  Kashish   

Covent Garden Raihan, Haaris, Umar 
Haseeb, Haniya, Bradley, 
Stefan, Ishaque, Bradley, 
Azhar, Haniya, Nina, Tuba, 
Umar, Abdul 

  Haseeb   

Waterloo Muslim, Alishba, Eduardo Elena, Adam Sakina   

Holborn     Vithusika   

Tower Hill Alisha, Aneesha, Harvey 
  

Kamara, Mariam, Shayaan Whole Class   

Kings Cross     Whole class   


